
REMEMBERING

Agnes Harms
August 2, 1932 - July 25, 2011

Tribute from Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff

Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff send our condolences to family and friends. Our thoughts and

prayers are with you all.

Tribute from John and Carol Schofield

Relation: Shared  room in hospital in CCU.

Lorna, Dale and family,  We were so sorry to learn of Agnes passing in the paper.  All our deepest

sympathies.  It was a pleasure to have met and spent time with her while she was in the hospital. 

Hope to meet you again someday.  Love, John and Carol


